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 Objection

Comments The roads leading to the proposed site at Evergreen Farm are country lanes which in places reduce to
single lane traffic. This is not a safe or suitable thoroughfare for high numbers of HGV lorries over a
prolonged period without it interferring and likely obstructing local traffic on a daily basis. This route is
served by the no. 84 bus and also buses from the neighbouring Saint's Hill with their staff and visitor
buses. There are multiple blind spots causing regular blockages and jams to vehicles already. Adding
35 HGV lorries a day to this already compromised country lane is very ill advised. The proposal is
unsuitable for this residential area (including schools, a nursing home and National Trust Standen
House) where noise, disruption and pollution will be raised significantly if it is approved.
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